
Friday 29th April 2022

Dear all who are associated with Sunnydown,

There is so much to be proud of by being associated with Sunnydown, as an employee, as a student, as a parent.  Some
examples for you to ponder.

Next week we return to Leiston Abbey for the Pro Corda fine and performing arts trip.  A wonderful celebration of the
multitude of talents, skills and interests of an array of young men, from across all years.

Today, Year 7N were working with Mr Moody, Miss Collings and Mrs Herring on the wallaby enclosure, then had an
outdoor fire to cook bread and toast marshmallows.  They rounded off their afternoon by helping to plant the
wildflower garden which in turn will attract wildlife, including bees.  We can then explore making our own honey.

On Wednesday evening I was with Miss Wood and Miss Newcombe in London at the Old Operating Theatre museum.
This was the closing event for ‘Sunnydown Synaptic,’ a project involving world leading neuroscientists and creative
talents working directly with your sons.  The final installation will now be dismantled, but all of those who were
present were incredibly complimentary of the quality of the work and the energy of our boys.

Last week a group of young men attended an afternoon tea to celebrate 25 years of fundraising by the Children with
Special Needs Foundation.  Returning at approximately 7pm, armed with a box of cakes, chocolate and a free mug, the
boys thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon out.  A highlight was the chocolate fountain!

When we remind ourselves of the House Point trips, the Caterham Cycle Challenge, the opportunities for outdoor and
adventurous activities on a Friday, the breadth of curriculum at Sunnydown, and the opportunities available are second
to none.  Combine this with the excellent teaching of the National Curriculum, and our offer is world class.



If you are looking for an activity in the local community where your son would be made to feel most welcome, please
consider Explorers.  Contact details are below.

Caterham Cycle Challenge

The Caterham Cycle Challenge returns this year, with the grand aim of raising £35 000 to support Mental Health and
wellbeing here at Sunnydown but also in our wider community. Please promote the event with family and friends, and
any business contacts you may have. There will be
prizes available for students who participate, with
more chances of winning for those students who raise
the most money.

Posters were distributed to families last week, and
have been emailed as well.

For more information please visit our website or
email cyclescheme@sunnydown.surrey.sch.uk.

As part of the Caterham Cycle Challenge, the
Wildfires are performing at a music event FoS are
running on the 20th May 2022 here at Sunnydown
School.  Tickets are now available at a cost of £25
which includes food and a glass of prosecco on
arrival!  Good food, great entertainment - What more
could you need?

Hope to see you there!



English Pathway 2 Trip to the Charles Dickens Museum:
As documented by Thando Po-Ba

Our journey began upon departure from the school, in two minibuses. We made our way to Upper Warlingham train
station, and after a wait, boarded the train to London Victoria Station. After navigating a complex web of
underground train stations, we exited to the ground surface at Russell Square. It was at this point that our trip
really began. A gentle jaunt through the quiet urban streets of central London led us to 48 Doughty Street: what was
once the home of Charles Dickens. Almost immediately, we were acquainted with Richard, our tour guide. He then
proceeded to take us on a fascinating sightseeing tour of the nearby area. He showed us houses, statues, and
historical amenities - with each part receiving Richard’s special dose of wondrous historical knowledge.

When our short ramble came to an end, we enjoyed a pleasant lunch in Coram’s Fields, basking in the sweet
sunlight. Afterwards, we went back to the museum, and branched off in two groups to go around the house with a
tour guide. We were shown rooms such as the kitchen, bedroom, drawing room and more, with each room
assembled as it would have been during the occupancy of Charles Dickens and his family. The tour was helpfully
structured in a way as to focus particularly on Dickens’ novella ‘A Christmas Carol’, as that was what Pathway 2 had
been studying.



By the time that the trip was drawing to a close, it was clear that the trip had imparted many relevant facts or two
pertaining to our English studies. After a swift dash to retrace our steps to London Victoria, we were bundled into
the train, and on our peaceful journey back to Caterham. Overall, it would only be proper to say that the trip had
been very successful - both in its academic purpose and its fun day out objective - and we would collectively join to
give a large thank you to Mrs Jensen, Mrs McCarthy, Mr Cassim, Miss Tomcova and many more.

100% Attendance

Congratulations to 11Z and 7N for achieving 100% attendance for w/e 22nd April 2022.

National Autistic Society

Please see the attached flier with details of The Autism Show on 17th-18th June 2022 at ExCeL.

Friends of Sunnydown

Weekend Working Bee: Fingers crossed for sunny weather at the next Weekend Working Bee, which takes place on
Saturday 14th May.  We are looking for volunteers to help tidy the grounds of Sunnydown ahead of the Summer
months - please contact office@sunnydown.surrey.sch.uk if you are able to lend a hand.  You will be rewarded with a
delicious Sunnydown burger for your efforts!

Band night for the grown-ups!: Local band ‘The Wildfires’ will be playing live here at Sunnydown on the evening
of Friday 20th May.  Tickets are £25.00 per person and include a free drink and food.  Let your hair down and grab
yourself some tickets at www.pta-events.co.uk/sunnydownevents

Thought for this week
(W/C: 25th April)

How can we maintain positive relationships?

Thought for the week
(W/C:2nd May)

How can we resolve conflict?

Mathematician of
the Week

The recipient of
Mathematician of the

Week, awarded by
Mr Zadok for

commitment to
learning in maths is:

Oliver
Benneyworth

(11Z)

Chef of the Week

The recipient of Chef
of the Week,

awarded by Miss
Carew is:

Elvinas
Sermuksnis

(10J)

Musician of the
Week

The Musician of the
Week, awarded by
Miss Tomcova is:

Teddy Foster
(8D)

Artist of the
Week

The Artist of the
Week, awarded by
Mrs Ogle for his

commitment focus
and resilience in art

is:

Freddie Phillips
(8D)

Scientist of the
Week

The recipient of
Scientist of the

Week, awarded by
Mr Cybuch for

resilience &
co-operation is:

Taylor Conway
(8T)

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/sunnydownevents


House Points for this week

House Points this week

Lucas Abrams 550 House Points

Byron Boniface 500 House Points

Varen Estwick 400 House Points

Kasra Alavi 100 House Points

Bailey Goodliffe 100 House Points

Friday Curriculum (6/5/22)

A ParentMail will be sent next week listing activities.














